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24 International Congress of Byzantine Studies: Provisional Programme
 
Dear Colleagues, The provisional Programme of the forthcoming 24th Congress of Byzantine Studies has been published on the site of the congress today (see this link) and can also be downloaded from here.


 







		[bookmark: summ]Submission Instructions and Deadline
 
The next regular issue of the Newsletter will appear on June 13, 2022. We will be able to consider submissions that reach the editors by 16:00 (Central European Time) on 10th of June 2022. Submissions that reach us after this deadline will be considered for publication in the following issue of the Newsletter.
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